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Message from Miss Mason
It has been another great week here at Manor Beach. We welcomed our new reception 
class. Like everything else this year, it hasn’t been a typical induction experience but on the 
positive side its allowed us to think ‘out of the box’ and still offer a warm Manor Beach 
welcome as we always do. We booked an ice cream van for the induction and thought,
‘why not buy an ice cream for the whole school’ our children and staff certainly deserve it, 
so that’s what we did. Have a look at our Facebook here for a peek at some of the 
wonderful pictures.
Who’s watching tomorrow?? Come On England!

Newsletter

Neverland
In Neverland Class we have been learning 
all about the seaside. We have looked at 
some photographs of Cleveleys promenade 
and have spotted some landmarks like 
Mary's shell and the ogre! We are using the 
book called 'Tiddler' by Julia Donaldson to 
make our own stories and we have been 
sorting animals that live in the sea and 
animals that live on the land. The children 
have enjoyed playing teachers' this week 
and have loved writing in the provision too!

Wonderland

In geography we have started learning 
about weather and explored the sun and 
shadows using shadow puppets.
We also now have 5 beautiful butterflies in 
our class.

Faraway Tree
Faraway Tree have been learning about all 
kinds of different trains. We have then 
written facts about them and we are going 
to be writing a story too.
Children have begun to learn about 
multiplication and have been putting in 
super effort.
We have also been learning about toys 
that people played with in the past and 
enjoyed finding out about what Miss 
Baines and Mrs Cunday played with they 
were small. 

Also a  massive thank you to 
Marley Howard’s dad who has put up a 
fabulous blind in our classroom.

Enchanted Wood
We have had a Healthy Heads in and we 
loved the yoga and resilience activities! 
We all felt very chilled after the relaxation 
exercises!
We have been learning about the four 
nations of the UK and their capitals, 

finding them on the map.

https://www.facebook.com/beachmanor


July 2021

19th Year 6 ManorFest

20th Year 6 leavers assembly

20th Last Day – finish at 1.30pm

Reading
Reading for a short time each night can have 
a huge impact on your child’s vocabulary, 
comprehension and fluency. Please spend at 
least 10 minutes each day to read with your 
child so we can ensure every child achieves 
their full potential.

Sports Afternoons
Keep an eye on our Facebook for pics and
results of our sports afternoons

School Holiday Dates
For all of our super organised parent/ 
carers, our school holidays can be found 
on our website, up to 2024
https://www.manor-
beach.lancsngfl.ac.uk/manor-beach-
primary-school-parent-
information/holiday-dates/

Year 6 Manorfest
Our year 6 children should have had
their tickets to what promises to be a 
memorable afternoon of festival fun!
We have some fantastic activities
planned:
• Music
• Pizza
• Gaming van
• Bouncy castle
• Games
• Photo props and Instapix
• Festival face painting and tatoos

The children will receive a lanyard, wrist 
band and flowered hair band.
We can’t wait.

Come on England!

https://www.manor-beach.lancsngfl.ac.uk/manor-beach-primary-school-parent-information/holiday-dates/

